ORANGA
1= TAMARIKI

Ministry for Children
29 MAY 2018

Mr Sean Richards
fyi-request-7859-5062e5b1@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Richards

Thank you for your email of 17 May 2018 to Oranga Tamariki—Ministry for Children
(Oranga Tamariki), requesting the following information under the Official Information
Act 1982 (the Act):

e records showing how much money was provided to KidsCan by your agency in
the 2017 Financial Year.

Your request for this information is refused under section 18(d) of the Act as the
information requested is currently publicly available.

On 27 February 2018, Oranga Tamariki released information to you regarding KidsCan.
The response you received contains the information you are currently requesting on
page 30. You can also find the response on the Oranga Tamariki website on the
following link:

https://www.orangatamariki.qovt.nz/assets/Uploads/Kidscan-documents.pdf

If you wish to discuss this response with us, please feel free to contact
OlA_Requests@ot.govt.nz.

If you are not satisfied with this response, you have the right to ask an Ombudsman to
review this decision. Information about this is available at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by contacting them on 0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely

Steve Groom
General Manager Public, Ministerial and Executive Services
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